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The Story of Helium and the Birth of Astrophysics
"[Tyson] tackles a great range of subjects…with great humor, humility, and—most important—humanity."
—Entertainment Weekly Loyal readers of the monthly "Universe" essays in Natural History magazine have
long recognized Neil deGrasse Tyson's talent for guiding them through the mysteries of the cosmos with
clarity and enthusiasm. Bringing together more than forty of Tyson's favorite essays, Death by Black
Hole explores a myriad of cosmic topics, from what it would be like to be inside a black hole to the
movie industry's feeble efforts to get its night skies right. One of America's best-known
astrophysicists, Tyson is a natural teacher who simplifies the complexities of astrophysics while
sharing his infectious fascination for our universe.

Origins: Fourteen Billion Years of Cosmic Evolution
The #1 international bestseller: An astronaut's tour of our planet from the heavens, featuring 150
mesmerizing photographs (with commentary) from the International Space Station One of Space.com's Best
Space Photography Books! During his six-month mission to the International Space Station, astronaut Tim
Peake became the first British astronaut to complete a spacewalk--and, perhaps more astonishingly, the
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first to run an entire marathon in space. During his historic mission, he captured hundreds of dazzling
photographs, the very best of which are collected here. Tim captures the majesty of the cosmos and of
the planet we call home: breath-taking aerial photos of the world's cities illuminated at night, the
natural beauty of the northern lights, and unforgettable views of oceans, mountains, and deserts. Tim's
lively stories about life in space appear alongside these photographs, including the tale from which the
title is taken: his famous wrong number dialed from space, when he accidentally called a stranger and
asked: "Hello, is this planet Earth?" With this truly unique perspective on the incredible sights of our
planet, Tim demonstrates that while in space, hundreds of miles above his friends and family, he never
felt closer to home.

One Universe:
Scientific and personal autobiography of the greatest woman astronomer of all time. The most famous
graduate from Newnham College.

When I Heard the Learn'd Astronomer
A new window opens onto the cosmos Almost every day we are challenged by new information from the
outermost reaches of space. Using straightforward language, One Universe explores the physical
principles that govern the workings of our own world so that we can appreciate how they operate in the
cosmos around us. Bands of color in a sunlit crystal and the spectrum of starlight in giant telescopes,
the arc of a hard-hit baseball and the orbit of the moon, traffic patterns on a freeway and the spiral
arms in a galaxy full of stars--they're all tied together in grand and simple ways. We can understand
the vast cosmos in which we live by exploring three basic concepts: motion, matter, and energy. With
these as a starting point, One Universe shows how the physical principles that operate in our kitchens
and backyards are actually down-to-Earth versions of cosmic processes. The book then takes us to the
limits of our knowledge, asking the ultimate questions about the origins and existence of life as we
know it and where the universe came from--and where it is going. Glorious photographs--many seen for the
first time in these pages--and original illustrations expand and enrich our understanding. Evocative and
clearly written, One Universe explains complex ideas in ways that every reader can grasp and enjoy. This
book captures the grandeur of the heavens while making us feel at home in the cosmos. Above all, it
helps us realize that galaxies, stars, planets, and we ourselves all belong to One Universe.
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Astrophysics of Red Supergiants
Bringing demonstrations of the principles of nature into the living room, Tyson writes in a lucid,
easygoing style that finally makes scientific literacy possible for enthusiasts and those with math and
science phobias alike.

The Sky Is Not the Limit
On the outskirts of the Milky Way, floating slowly through space, there hangs a planet unlike any other.
It has oceans, deserts, jungles and mountains. It has life that swims, life that soars and life that
swings through the trees. It is a place of dazzling variety and infinite wonder - and it's the only
world we've got. Climate change is happening, now. But it's not too late to change the story. Meet the
humans, from around the world, who are fighting to save our planet. This is your call to arms. Featuring
25 hopeful stories including Greta Thunberg, David Attenborough, Jane Goodall, Wangari Maathai - as well
as lesser-known heroes, such as turtle-protector Len Peters, the guardians of the Amazon rainforest, and
the poacher patrollers The Black Mambas. This book will transport you from the poles, to the oceans, to
the rainforests, with iconic illustration. These are true stories to make you think, make you cry, make
you hope - and these are stories to make us all stand together and protect our home. These stories are
the proof that one person's small changes can grow into something big, and powerful, and world-changing.
So read on to be inspired, as we take our future in our own hands, and together save Planet Earth - for
all the living things that call it their home.

Death by Black Hole: And Other Cosmic Quandaries
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Join the galactic conversation on the biggest issues in the universe,
from the 'most popular scientist in the world' ‘Don't fear change. Don't fear failure. The only thing to
fear is loss of ambition. But if you've got plenty of that, then you have nothing to fear at all’ – Neil
deGrasse Tyson Neil deGrasse Tyson is arguably the most influential, acclaimed scientist on the planet.
As director of the Hayden Planetarium, and host of Cosmos and StarTalk, he has dedicated his life to
exploring and explaining the mysteries of the universe. Every year, he receives thousands of letters –
from students to prisoners, scientists to priests. Some seek advice, others yearn for inspiration; some
are full of despair, others burst with wonder. But they are all searching for understanding, meaning and
truth. His replies are by turns wise, funny, and mind-blowing. In this, his most personal book by far,
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he covers everything from God to the history of science, from aliens to death. He bares his soul – his
passions, his doubts, his hopes. The big theme is everywhere in these pages: what is our place in the
universe? The result is an awe-inspiring read and an intimate portal into an incredible mind, which
reveals the power of the universe to start conversations and inspire curiosity in all of us.

Welcome to the Universe
“Who can ask for better cosmic tour guides to the universe than Drs. Tyson and Goldsmith?” —Michio Kaku,
author of Hyperspace and Parallel Worlds Our true origins are not just human, or even terrestrial, but
in fact cosmic. Drawing on recent scientific breakthroughs and the current cross-pollination among
geology, biology, astrophysics, and cosmology, ?Origins? explains the soul-stirring leaps in our
understanding of the cosmos. From the first image of a galaxy birth to Spirit Rover's exploration of
Mars, to the discovery of water on one of Jupiter's moons, coauthors Neil deGrasse Tyson and Donald
Goldsmith conduct a galvanizing tour of the cosmos with clarity and exuberance.

Cecilia Payne-Gaposchkin
This illustrated companion to the popular podcast and National Geographic Channel show is an eye-opening
journey for anyone curious about our universe, space, astronomy and the complexities of the cosmos. For
decades, beloved astrophysicist Neil deGrasse Tyson has interpreted science with a combination of
brainpower and charm that resonates with fans everywhere. This pioneering, provocative book brings
together the best of StarTalk, his beloved podcast and television show devoted to solving the most
confounding mysteries of Earth, space, and what it means to be human. Filled with brilliant sidebars,
vivid photography, and unforgettable quotes from Tyson and his brilliant cohort of science and
entertainment luminaries, StarTalk will help answer all of your most pressing questions about our
world—from how the brain works to the physics of comic book superheroes. Fun, smart, and laugh-out-loud
funny, this book is the perfect guide to everything you ever wanted to know about the universe—and
beyond.

How the Universe Got Its Spots
Providing students with an in-depth account of the astrophysics of high energy phenomena in the
Universe, the third edition of this well-established textbook is ideal for advanced undergraduate and
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beginning graduate courses in high energy astrophysics. Building on the concepts and techniques taught
in standard undergraduate courses, this textbook provides the astronomical and astrophysical background
for students to explore more advanced topics. Special emphasis is given to the underlying physical
principles of high energy astrophysics, helping students understand the essential physics. The third
edition has been completely rewritten, consolidating the previous editions into one volume. It covers
the most recent discoveries in areas such as gamma-ray bursts, ultra-high energy cosmic rays and ultrahigh energy gamma rays. The topics have been rearranged and streamlined to make them more applicable to
a wide range of different astrophysical problems.

Einstein's Monsters: The Life and Times of Black Holes
The New York Times bestseller: "You gotta read this. It is the most exciting book about Pluto you will
ever read in your life." —Jon Stewart When the Rose Center for Earth and Space at the American Museum of
Natural History reclassified Pluto as an icy comet, the New York Times proclaimed on page one, "Pluto
Not a Planet? Only in New York." Immediately, the public, professionals, and press were choosing sides
over Pluto's planethood. Pluto is entrenched in our cultural and emotional view of the cosmos, and Neil
deGrasse Tyson, award-winning author and director of the Rose Center, is on a quest to discover why. He
stood at the heart of the controversy over Pluto's demotion, and consequently Plutophiles have freely
shared their opinions with him, including endless hate mail from third-graders. With his inimitable wit,
Tyson delivers a minihistory of planets, describes the oversized characters of the people who study
them, and recounts how America's favorite planet was ousted from the cosmic hub.

The Pluto Files: The Rise and Fall of America's Favorite Planet
Here is the essential companion to Welcome to the Universe, a New York Times bestseller that was
inspired by the enormously popular introductory astronomy course for non science majors that Neil
deGrasse Tyson, Michael A. Strauss, and J. Richard Gott taught together at Princeton. This problem book
features more than one hundred problems and exercises used in the original course—ideal for anyone who
wants to deepen their understanding of the original material and to learn to think like an
astrophysicist. Whether you’re a student or teacher, citizen scientist or science enthusiast, your
guided tour of the cosmos just got even more hands-on with Welcome to the Universe: The Problem Book.
The essential companion book to the acclaimed bestseller Features the problems used in the original
introductory astronomy course for non science majors at Princeton University Organized according to the
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structure of Welcome to the Universe, empowering readers to explore real astrophysical problems that are
conceptually introduced in each chapter Problems are designed to stimulate physical insight into the
frontier of astrophysics Problems develop quantitative skills, yet use math no more advanced than high
school algebra Problems are often multipart, building critical thinking and quantitative skills and
developing readers’ insight into what astrophysicists do Ideal for course use—either in tandem with
Welcome to the Universe or as a supplement to courses using standard astronomy textbooks—or self-study
Tested in the classroom over numerous semesters for more than a decade Prefaced with a review of
relevant concepts and equations Full solutions and explanations are provided, allowing students and
other readers to check their own understanding

Stephen Hawking
We all make mistakes. Nobody is perfect. And that includes five of the greatest scientists in history -Charles Darwin, William Thomson (Lord Kelvin), Linus Pauling, Fred Hoyle, Albert Einstein. But the
mistakes that these great scientists made helped science to advance. Indeed, as Mario Livio explains in
this fascinating book, science thrives on error; it advances when erroneous ideas are disproven. All
five scientists were great geniuses and fascinating human beings. Their blunders were part of their
genius and part of the scientific process. Livio brilliantly analyses their errors to show where they
were wrong and right, but what makes his book so enjoyable to read is Livio's analysis of the psychology
of these towering figures. Along the way the reader learns an enormous amount about the evolution of
life on earth and in the universe, but from an unusual vantage point -- the mistakes of great scientists
rather than the achievements that made them famous.

High Energy Astrophysics
“Extraordinary.… A feast of history, an expert tour through thousands of years of war and conquest.”
—Jennifer Carson, New York Times Book Review In this far-reaching foray into the millennia-long
relationship between science and military power, acclaimed astrophysicist Neil deGrasse Tyson and coauthor Avis Lang examine how the methods and tools of astrophysics have been enlisted in the service of
war. Spanning early celestial navigation to satellite-enabled warfare, Accessory to War is a richly
researched and provocative examination of the intersection of science, technology, industry, and power
that will introduce Tyson’s millions of fans to yet another dimension of how the universe has shaped our
lives and our world.
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Universe Down to Earth
Pulitzer Prize–winning biologist Edward O. Wilson imparts the wisdom of his storied career to the next
generation. Edward O. Wilson has distilled sixty years of teaching into a book for students, young and
old. Reflecting on his coming-of-age in the South as a Boy Scout and a lover of ants and butterflies,
Wilson threads these twenty-one letters, each richly illustrated, with autobiographical anecdotes that
illuminate his career—both his successes and his failures—and his motivations for becoming a biologist.
At a time in human history when our survival is more than ever linked to our understanding of science,
Wilson insists that success in the sciences does not depend on mathematical skill, but rather a passion
for finding a problem and solving it. From the collapse of stars to the exploration of rain forests and
the oceans’ depths, Wilson instills a love of the innate creativity of science and a respect for the
human being’s modest place in the planet’s ecosystem in his readers.

The Pianist from Syria
Astrophysics of Red Supergiants is the first book of its kind devoted to our current knowledge of red
supergiant stars, a key evolutionary phase that is critical to our larger understanding of massive
stars. It provides a comprehensive overview of the fundamental physical properties of red supergiants,
their evolution, and their extragalactic and cosmological applications. It serves as a reference for
researchers from a broad range of fields (including stellar astrophysics, supernovae, and high-redshift
galaxies) who are interested in red supergiants as extreme stages of stellar evolution, dust producers,
supernova progenitors, extragalactic metallicity indicators, members of massive binaries and mergers, or
simply as compelling objects in their own right. The book is accessible to a range of experience levels,
from graduate students up to senior researchers.

Letters from Space
New York Times Bestseller A luminous companion to the phenomenal bestseller Astrophysics for People in a
Hurry. Astrophysicist Neil deGrasse Tyson has attracted one of the world’s largest online followings
with his fascinating, widely accessible insights into science and our universe. Now, Tyson invites us to
go behind the scenes of his public fame by revealing his correspondence with people across the globe who
have sought him out in search of answers. In this hand-picked collection of 101 letters, Tyson draws
upon cosmic perspectives to address a vast array of questions about science, faith, philosophy, life,
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and of course, Pluto. His succinct, opinionated, passionate, and often funny responses reflect his
popularity and standing as a leading educator. Tyson’s 2017 bestseller Astrophysics for People in a
Hurry offered more than one million readers an insightful and accessible understanding of the universe.
Tyson’s most candid and heartfelt writing yet, Letters from an Astrophysicist introduces us to a newly
personal dimension of Tyson’s quest to explore our place in the cosmos.

Letters from an Astrophysicist
Perfect for fans of The Wonderful Things You Will Be and That's Me Loving You, this picture book by a
renowned astrophysicist is a lyrical meditation on the preciousness of one child and the vastness of the
universe. Just like the sun gives shine to the moon, you light up the world beyond this room . . . You
are grand and marvelous, strong and mysterious. The history of the world is in your fingertips. A
lyrical meditation on the preciousness of one child and the vastness of the universe, this gorgeously
illustrated picture book shares the immensity of a parent's love along with the message that we are all
connected to the broader cosmos in important and intimate ways. A perfect bedtime read-aloud, Child of
the Universe is a book to cherish forever. The author is an astrophysicist who has been fascinated by
the universe since he was a child. As a parent, he has developed a new appreciation for the deep
connections between billions of years of cosmic evolution and this one tiny human.

Child of the Universe
The New York Times bestselling tour of the cosmos from three of today's leading astrophysicists Welcome
to the Universe is a personal guided tour of the cosmos by three of today's leading astrophysicists.
Inspired by the enormously popular introductory astronomy course that Neil deGrasse Tyson, Michael A.
Strauss, and J. Richard Gott taught together at Princeton, this book covers it all—from planets, stars,
and galaxies to black holes, wormholes, and time travel. Describing the latest discoveries in
astrophysics, the informative and entertaining narrative propels you from our home solar system to the
outermost frontiers of space. How do stars live and die? Why did Pluto lose its planetary status? What
are the prospects of intelligent life elsewhere in the universe? How did the universe begin? Why is it
expanding and why is its expansion accelerating? Is our universe alone or part of an infinite
multiverse? Answering these and many other questions, the authors open your eyes to the wonders of the
cosmos, sharing their knowledge of how the universe works. Breathtaking in scope and stunningly
illustrated throughout, Welcome to the Universe is for those who hunger for insights into our evolving
Page 8/19

Free Reading Letters From An Astrophysicist
universe that only world-class astrophysicists can provide.

The Smallest Lights in the Universe
Fierce, timely, and unsettling essays from an important and beloved writer and conservationist Terry
Tempest Williams's fierce, spirited, and magnificent essays are a howl in the desert. She sizes up the
continuing assaults on America's public lands and the erosion of our commitment to the open space of
democracy. She asks: "How do we find the strength to not look away from all that is breaking our
hearts?" We know the elements of erosion: wind, water, and time. They have shaped the spectacular
physical landscape of our nation. Here, Williams bravely and brilliantly explores the many forms of
erosion we face: of democracy, science, compassion, and trust. She examines the dire cultural and
environmental implications of the gutting of Bear Ears National Monument—sacred lands to Native Peoples
of the American Southwest; of the undermining of the Endangered Species Act; of the relentless press by
the fossil fuel industry that has led to a panorama in which "oil rigs light up the horizon." And she
testifies that the climate crisis is not an abstraction, offering as evidence the drought outside her
door and, at times, within herself. These essays are Williams's call to action, blazing a way forward
through difficult and dispiriting times. We will find new territory—emotional, geographical, communal.
The erosion of desert lands exposes the truth of change. What has been weathered, worn, and whittled
away is as powerful as what remains. Our undoing is also our becoming. Erosion is a book for this
moment, political and spiritual at once, written by one of our greatest naturalists, essayists, and
defenders of the environment. She reminds us that beauty is its own form of resistance, and that water
can crack stone.

StarTalk
A prescient warning of a future we now inhabit, where fake news stories and Internet conspiracy theories
play to a disaffected American populace “A glorious book . . . A spirited defense of science . . . From
the first page to the last, this book is a manifesto for clear thought.”—Los Angeles Times How can we
make intelligent decisions about our increasingly technology-driven lives if we don’t understand the
difference between the myths of pseudoscience and the testable hypotheses of science? Pulitzer Prizewinning author and distinguished astronomer Carl Sagan argues that scientific thinking is critical not
only to the pursuit of truth but to the very well-being of our democratic institutions. Casting a wide
net through history and culture, Sagan examines and authoritatively debunks such celebrated fallacies of
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the past as witchcraft, faith healing, demons, and UFOs. And yet, disturbingly, in today's so-called
information age, pseudoscience is burgeoning with stories of alien abduction, channeling past lives, and
communal hallucinations commanding growing attention and respect. As Sagan demonstrates with lucid
eloquence, the siren song of unreason is not just a cultural wrong turn but a dangerous plunge into
darkness that threatens our most basic freedoms. Praise for The Demon-Haunted World “Powerful . . . A
stirring defense of informed rationality. . . Rich in surprising information and beautiful writing.”—The
Washington Post Book World “Compelling.”—USA Today “A clear vision of what good science means and why it
makes a difference. . . . A testimonial to the power of science and a warning of the dangers of
unrestrained credulity.”—The Sciences “Passionate.”—San Francisco Examiner-Chronicle

Extragalactic Astrophysics
In a popular introduction to the mysteries of the universe, a physicist describes what we know about the
shape, extent, origins, and evolution of the universe, the vast complexities of space and time, the
efforts of science to explain the universe, and the secrets of black holes, time warps, and other
phenomena.

Hello, Is This Planet Earth?
What if one of the most thrilling stories in the history of science turned out to be wrong? Can urban
legends creep into the hallowed grounds of scientific history? As incredible as it may sound, the story
of one of the most important elements in modern times – helium - has been often misrepresented in books,
encyclopedias, and online sources, despite the fact that archival materials tell a different story. Open
the entry for Helium in any encyclopaedia and you will read a false story that has been repeated over
the years. ‘Encyclopaedia Britannica’, for example, says that helium was discovered by the French
astronomer Pierre Janssen while observing a total solar eclipse from India in 1868. Apparently he
noticed something new in the spectrum of the sun, which he thought was the signature of an undiscovered
element. The truth is that Janssen never saw any sign of a new element during his observations in India.
His reports and letters do not mention any such claim. Other sources would have you believe that helium
was jointly discovered by Janssen and Norman Lockyer, a British scientist, and that their discovery
letters reached Paris the same day, one sent from India, and the other from England. Again, the truth is
completely different. Two letters from Lockyer and Janssen did reach Paris the same day in 1868, but
their letters did not mention any new element. What they had discovered was a new way of observing the
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Sun without a solar eclipse. This would ultimately lead to the discovery of helium, in which Lockyer
would play a prominent role, but not Janssen. At the same time, Norman Robert Pogson, a disgruntled
British astronomer stationed in India did notice something peculiar during the eclipse. He was the first
one to notice something odd about the spectrum of the Sun that day, and his observations would prove
crucial to Lockyer’s own investigations of helium. But Pogson’s report was never published in any peer
reviewed journal and it languished on the desk of a local British officer in colonial India. This book
tells the real story behind the discovery of helium, along with biographical sketches of the scientists
and descriptions of the milieu in which they worked. It will convey the excitement, confusion, and
passion of nineteenth century scientists, using their own words, from their letters and reports. “The
Story of Helium and the Birth of Astrophysics” chronicles one of the most exciting discoveries ever made
and explains why it also marked the birth of a new branch of science called ‘astrophysics.’

The Demon-Haunted World
Leave time for wonder. Walt Whitman's "When I Heard the Learn'd Astronomer" is an enduring celebration
of the imagination. Here, Whitman's wise words are beautifully recast by New York Times #1 best-selling
illustrator Loren Long to tell the story of a boy's fascination with the heavens. Toy rocket in hand,
the boy finds himself in a crowded, stuffy lecture hall. At first he is amazed by the charts and the
figures. But when he finds himself overwhelmed by the pontifications of an academic, he retreats to the
great outdoors and does something as universal as the stars themselves he dreams.

Perfect Motion
A fresh interpretation of the life of Galileo Galilei, one of history’s greatest and most fascinating
scientists, that sheds new light on his discoveries and how he was challenged by science deniers. “We
really need this story now, because we’re living through the next chapter of science denial” (Bill
McKibben). Galileo’s story may be more relevant today than ever before. At present, we face enormous
crises—such as the minimization of the dangers of climate change—because the science behind these
threats is erroneously questioned or ignored. Galileo encountered this problem 400 years ago. His
discoveries, based on careful observations and ingenious experiments, contradicted conventional wisdom
and the teachings of the church at the time. Consequently, in a blatant assault on freedom of thought,
his books were forbidden by church authorities. Astrophysicist and bestselling author Mario Livio draws
on his own scientific expertise to provide captivating insights into how Galileo reached his bold new
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conclusions about the cosmos and the laws of nature. A freethinker who followed the evidence wherever it
led him, Galileo was one of the most significant figures behind the scientific revolution. He believed
that every educated person should know science as well as literature, and insisted on reaching the
widest audience possible, publishing his books in Italian rather than Latin. Galileo was put on trial
with his life in the balance for refusing to renounce his scientific convictions. He remains a hero and
inspiration to scientists and all of those who respect science—which, as Livio reminds us in this
gripping book, remains threatened even today.

Astrophysics for Young People in a Hurry
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Join the galactic conversation on the biggest issues in the universe,
from the 'most popular scientist in the world' 'Don't fear change. Don't fear failure. The only thing to
fear is loss of ambition. But if you've got plenty of that, then you have nothing to fear at all' - Neil
deGrasse Tyson Neil deGrasse Tyson is arguably the most influential, acclaimed scientist on the planet.
As director of the Hayden Planetarium, and host of Cosmos and StarTalk, he has dedicated his life to
exploring and explaining the mysteries of the universe. Every year, he receives thousands of letters from students to prisoners, scientists to priests. Some seek advice, others yearn for inspiration; some
are full of despair, others burst with wonder. But they are all searching for understanding, meaning and
truth. His replies are by turns wise, funny, and mind-blowing. In this, his most personal book by far,
he covers everything from God to the history of science, from aliens to death. He bares his soul - his
passions, his doubts, his hopes. The big theme is everywhere in these pages- what is our place in the
universe? The result is an awe-inspiring read and an intimate portal into an incredible mind, which
reveals the power of the universe to start conversations and inspire curiosity in all of us.

Letters to a Young Scientist
Harvard's top astronomer lays out his controversial theory that our solar system was recently visited by
advanced alien technology from a distant star

Nuclear Reactions for Astrophysics
"A devastating attack upon the dominance of atheism in science today." Giovanni Fazio, Senior Physicist,
Harvard-Smithsonian Center for Astrophysics The debate over the ultimate source of truth in our world
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often pits science against faith. In fact, some high-profile scientists today would have us abandon God
entirely as a source of truth about the universe. In this book, two professional astronomers push back
against this notion, arguing that the science of today is not in a position to pronounce on the
existence of God—rather, our notion of truth must include both the physical and spiritual domains.
Incorporating excerpts from a letter written in 1615 by famed astronomer Galileo Galilei, the authors
explore the relationship between science and faith, critiquing atheistic and secular understandings of
science while reminding believers that science is an important source of truth about the physical world
that God created.

Welcome to the Universe
An intimate and inspirational exploration of Stephen Hawking--the man, the friend, and the physicist.
Stephen Hawking was one of the most famous and influential physicists in the world. He left a mark in
our culture that touched the lives of millions. His books have inspired countless scientists-to-be, and
his research on the laws of black holes and the origin of the universe charted new territory. Recalling
his nearly two-decades as a friend and collaborator with Stephen Hawking, Leonard Mlodinow brings a
complex man into focus like no one has before. He introduces us to Hawking the colleague, for whom no
detail is too minor to get right, a challenge for a man who could only type one word per minute. We meet
Hawking the friend, who creates such strong connections with those around him that he can communicate
powerfully with just the raise of an eyebrow. We witness Hawking the genius, who, against all odds,
flourishes after he is diagnosed with ALS and pours his mind into uncovering the mysteries of the
universe. Brilliant, impish, and kind, Hawking endeared himself to almost everyone he came into contact
with. This beautiful portrait is inpirational and is sure to stick with you long after you've read it.

Letters from an Astrophysicist
Neil deGrasse Tyson’s #1 New York Times best-selling guide to the cosmos, adapted for young readers.
From the basics of physics to big questions about the nature of space and time, celebrated
astrophysicist and science communicator Neil deGrasse Tyson breaks down the mysteries of the cosmos into
bite-sized pieces. Astrophysics for Young People in a Hurry describes the fundamental rules and unknowns
of our universe clearly—and with Tyson’s characteristic wit, there’s a lot of fun thrown in, too. This
adaptation by Gregory Mone includes full-color photos, infographics, and extra explanations to make even
the trickiest concepts accessible. Building on the wonder inspired by outer space, Astrophysics for
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Young People in a Hurry introduces an exciting field and the principles of scientific inquiry to young
readers.

Accessory to War: The Unspoken Alliance Between Astrophysics and the Military
"Astronaut Clayton Anderson lived aboard the International Space Station--and while he didn't mail
letters home, imagine if he did! These letters are full of weird science, wild facts, and outrageous
true stories from life in space. Backmatter includes even more information on space, astronauts, and
living among the stars"--

Climate Rebels
Astrophysical Recipes: The art of AMUSE delves into the ways in which computational science and
astrophysics are connected and how the bridge between observation and theory are understood. This book
provides a unique outline of the basic principles of performing simulations for astrophysical phenomena,
in order to better increase and understand these observations and theories.

God and Galileo
Since our first ancestor rose up to place one foot in front of another, our desire to walk has produced
fundamental changes in our bodies and minds. In Perfect Motion, Jono Lineen investigates that
transformation, and why walking has made us more creative, helped us to learn, constructed our
perception of time, strengthened our resilience and provided a way of making sense of our life – and
death. After the tragic loss of his younger brother, Lineen experienced walking’s regenerative power
firsthand. Grief-stricken and adrift, he set off on a 2700-kilometre solo trek across the Himalayas. He
walked for months until his legs ached and feet blistered, and by the end of the expedition something
had changed in him. He was stronger – not just physically, but psychologically and emotionally. What had
happened? What had given him this feeling of peace; joy even? Determined to find out, he began
researching the science and history of walking and running, and discovered that there were fascinating
reasons for his metamorphosis. Now, weaving together his own remarkable personal stories with
evolutionary research, psychology, neuroscience, anatomy and philosophy, Lineen reveals for the first
time the powerful effect that even the shortest strolls can have on us. And why walking is what we’re
made to do; it is our perfect motion.
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The astonishing science of black holes and their role in understanding the history and future of our
universe. Black holes are the most extreme objects in the universe, and yet they are ubiquitous. Every
massive star leaves behind a black hole when it dies, and every galaxy harbors a supermassive black hole
at its center. Frighteningly enigmatic, these dark giants continue to astound even the scientists who
spend their careers studying them. Which came first, the galaxy or its central black hole? What happens
if you travel into one—instant death or something weirder? And, perhaps most important, how can we ever
know anything for sure about black holes when they destroy information by their very nature? In
Einstein’s Monsters, distinguished astronomer Chris Impey takes readers on an exploration of these and
other questions at the cutting edge of astrophysics, as well as the history of black holes’ role in
theoretical physics—from confirming Einstein’s equations for general relativity to testing string
theory. He blends this history with a poignant account of the phenomena scientists have witnessed while
observing black holes: stars swarming like bees around the center of our galaxy; black holes performing
gravitational waltzes with visible stars; the cymbal clash of two black holes colliding, releasing
ripples in space-time. Clear, compelling, and profound, Einstein’s Monsters reveals how our
comprehension of black holes is intrinsically linked to how we make sense of the universe and our place
within it. From the small questions to the big ones—from the tiniest particles to the nature of spacetime itself—black holes might be the key to a deeper understanding of the cosmos.

Galileo
Describes how the processes in stars which produce the chemical elements for planets and life may be
reproduced in laboratories.

Extraterrestrial
“A compelling appeal, at just the right time, for continuing to look up.”—Air & Space America’s space
program is at a turning point. After decades of global primacy, NASA has ended the space-shuttle
program, cutting off its access to space. No astronauts will be launched in an American craft, from
American soil, until the 2020s, and NASA may soon find itself eclipsed by other countries’ space
programs. With his signature wit and thought-provoking insights, Neil deGrasse Tyson—one of our foremost
thinkers on all things space—illuminates the past, present, and future of space exploration and
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brilliantly reminds us why NASA matters now as much as ever. As Tyson reveals, exploring the space
frontier can profoundly enrich many aspects of our daily lives, from education systems and the economy
to national security and morale. For America to maintain its status as a global leader and a
technological innovator, he explains, we must regain our enthusiasm and curiosity about what lies beyond
our world. Provocative, humorous, and wonderfully readable, Space Chronicles represents the best of
Tyson’s recent commentary, including a must-read prologue on NASA and partisan politics. Reflecting on
topics that range from scientific literacy to space-travel missteps, Tyson gives us an urgent, cleareyed, and ultimately inspiring vision for the future.

Erosion
In this luminous memoir, an MIT astrophysicist must reinvent herself in the wake of tragedy and
discovers the power of connection on this planet, even as she searches our galaxy for another Earth.
Sara Seager has always been in love with the stars: so many lights in the sky, so much possibility. Now
a pioneering planetary scientist, she searches for exoplanets—especially that distant, elusive world
that sustains life. But with the unexpected death of Seager’s husband, the purpose of her own life
becomes hard for her to see. Suddenly, at forty, she is a widow and the single mother of two young boys.
For the first time, she feels alone in the universe. As she struggles to navigate her life after loss,
Seager takes solace in the alien beauty of exoplanets and the technical challenges of exploration. At
the same time, she discovers earthbound connections that feel every bit as wondrous, when strangers and
loved ones alike reach out to her across the space of her grief. Among them are the Widows of Concord, a
group of women offering advice on everything from home maintenance to dating, and her beloved sons, Max
and Alex. Most unexpected of all, there is another kind of one-in-a-billion match, not in the stars but
here at home. Probing and invigoratingly honest, The Smallest Lights in the Universe is its own kind of
light in the dark.

Space Chronicles: Facing the Ultimate Frontier
This book is intended to be a course about the creation and evolution of the universe at large,
including the basic macroscopic building blocks (galaxies) and the overall large-scale structure. This
text covers a broad range of topics for a graduate-level class in a physics department where students'
available credit hours for astrophysics classes are limited. The sections cover galactic structure,
external galaxies, galaxy clustering, active galaxies, general relativity and cosmology.
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Astrophysical Recipes
From the author of Astrophysics for People in a Hurry and the host of Cosmos: A Spacetime Odyssey, a
memoir about growing up and a young man's budding scientific curiosity. This is the absorbing story of
Neil deGrasse Tyson’s lifelong fascination with the night sky, a restless wonder that began some thirty
years ago on the roof of his Bronx apartment building and eventually led him to become the director of
the Hayden Planetarium. A unique chronicle of a young man who at one time was both nerd and jock,
Tyson’s memoir could well inspire other similarly curious youngsters to pursue their dreams. Like many
athletic kids he played baseball, won medals in track and swimming, and was captain of his high school
wrestling team. But at the same time he was setting up a telescope on winter nights, taking an advanced
astronomy course at the Hayden Planetarium, and spending a summer vacation at an astronomy camp in the
Mojave Desert. Eventually, his scientific curiosity prevailed, and he went on to graduate in physics
from Harvard and to earn a Ph.D. in astrophysics from Columbia. There followed postdoctoral research at
Princeton. In 1996, he became the director of the Hayden Planetarium, where some twenty-five years
earlier he had been awed by the spectacular vista in the sky theater. Tyson pays tribute to the key
teachers and mentors who recognized his precocious interests and abilities, and helped him succeed. He
intersperses personal reminiscences with thoughts on scientific literacy, careful science vs. media
hype, the possibility that a meteor could someday hit the Earth, dealing with society’s racial
stereotypes, what science can and cannot say about the existence of God, and many other interesting
insights about science, society, and the nature of the universe. Now available in paperback with a new
preface and other additions, this engaging memoir will enlighten and inspire an appreciation of
astronomy and the wonders of our universe.

Brilliant Blunders
An astonishing but true account of a pianist’s escape from war-torn Syria to Germany offers a deeply
personal perspective on the most devastating refugee crisis of this century. Aeham Ahmad was born a
second-generation refugee—the son of a blind violinist and carpenter who recognized Aeham's talent and
taught him how to play piano and love music from an early age. When his grandparents and father were
forced to flee Israel and seek refuge from the Israeli–Palestinian conflict ravaging their home, Aeham’s
family built a life in Yarmouk, an unofficial camp to more than 160,000 Palestinian refugees in
Damascus. They raised a new generation in Syria while waiting for the conflict to be resolved so they
could return to their homeland. Instead, another fight overtook their asylum. Their only haven was in
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music and in each other. Forced to leave his family behind, Aeham sought out a safe place for them to
call home and build a better life, taking solace in the indestructible bond between fathers and sons to
keep moving forward. Heart-wrenching yet ultimately full of hope, and told in a raw and poignant voice,
The Pianist from Syria is a gripping portrait of one man’s search for a peaceful life for his family and
of a country being torn apart as the world watches in horror.
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